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NEWS UPDATE 
 

New Guidance from the Education Endowment Foundation (EEF): Special 
Educational Needs in Mainstream Schools 

 
Schools closed on Friday to most pupils, but will remain open for some, including the 
most vulnerable children – which is why The EEF decided to go ahead with 
publishing their latest guidance report: Special Educational Needs in Mainstream 
Schools. 
 
It offers five evidence-based recommendations to support pupils with SEND, 
providing a starting point for schools to review their current approach and practical 
ideas they can implement. 
 
You can access the full report and additional materials by using the links below. An 
article on the outcomes of the report will be written and posted on the SEND section 
of the Moodle in due course. 
 
Click here for the full report. 
 
Click here for a poster of the key recommendations of the report. 
 
Click here for four useful tools to help address key aspects including parental 
engagement and high quality teaching for pupils with SEND. 

https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/tools/guidance-reports/special-educational-needs-disabilities/?mc_cid=fabea8e18c&mc_eid=6f50a25bd4
https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/tools/guidance-reports/special-educational-needs-disabilities/?mc_cid=fabea8e18c&mc_eid=6f50a25bd4
https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/public/files/Publications/Send/EEF_Special_Educational_Needs_in_Mainstream_Schools_Guidance_Report.pdf
https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/public/files/Publications/Send/EEF_Special_Educational_Needs_in_Mainstream_Schools_Recommendations_Poster.pdf
https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/tools/guidance-reports/special-educational-needs-disabilities/?mc_cid=fabea8e18c&mc_eid=6f50a25bd4

